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EUROPEAN COMMISSION TAIEX-REGIO PEER-2-PEER:  
Study visit on the management of railway infrastructure 
projects under ESI Funds  
 
In the period 19-23 of June 2017, in Warsaw, Poland an event organized and 
financed by the European Commission Directorate General REGIO and NEAR 
TAIEX Peer-2-Peer Unit took place with the collaboration of CNCF CFR-SA 
(Romania) and PKP PLK-SA (Polonia).  
 
The aim of event was to increase the inter-institutional capacity of the 
railway infrastructure manager from Romania - CNCF CFR-SA by organizing a 
study visit at the headquarters of the railway infrastructure manager from 
Poland - PKP PLK-SA. 
 
PKP PLK-SA experts have provided guidance on the management and 
monitoring of financial instruments in the ESIF programs for the transport 
sector and have presented the successfully implemented railway projects 
within the trans-European transport network TEN-T program. Several field 
visits took place at completed or under-executed railway investment 
objectives funded by national or EU grants/ subsidies.  
 
The Agenda of the Study visit is available on the European Commission 
official page https://webgate.ec.europa.eu/TMSWebRestrict/resources/js/app/tmsweb/library/detail/63232.   
 
The Study Visit will be followed-up by PKP PLK-SA expert’s mission at the 
headquarters CFR-SA.  
 
 
 
CFR-SA’s Contact Points: roxana.proca@cfr.ro; adrian.dragomirescu@cfr.ro 
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